
  
  January 19, 2025 

The Be's 
"Belong, Become,  

Be Generous" 

Pastor Jeff Falke

Important Contacts 

Women’s Group:	 Michelle Vargason 
	 570-596-4557 

Men’s Group: 	 Randy Vargason 
                                                     	 607-329-3575 

Best Years (Sr. Adult) Ministry:  	 Marilyn McClelland 
	 570-297-4087 

AWANA Children’s Ministry:	 Pastor Mason Sebian 
	              msebian@mpwesleyan.org 

Children & Youth:	 Pastor Mason Sebian 
	 msebian@mpwesleyan.org 

Facility Reservations: 	 Lori Hoose 
	 585-944-6088 
	 churchoose@gmail.com 

Board Members: 	 Vice Chair: Paul Sheeley 
Maggie Lane 	 Aaron Sheeley 
Steve Moody	 Whitney Sheeley 
Ashley Pruyne	 Fred Simpson 
Karen Ockasi 	 Randy Vargason 

Facilities Team: 	  
Linda Hoose	 Craig Sheeley 
Fred Simpson	 Randy Pruyne 
Sam Terry

Welcome 

Options for children during service 
Nursery – Up to Age 3: 
	 Meets downstairs, Room #7	

	 Video of Service Provided 

 

Sunday opportunities to connect & learn 

Sundays; July - Dec.: 10:00am - 10:45am 

Adults:	 Small Groups	
	 Rm # 11 Center: Odd Topics - Matt Hoose 
	 Rm# 13: Various Topics - Paul Sheeley 
	 Rm# 10: Exploring The Scriptures - Steve Beers 
 
Kids:	 Downstairs 
	 Preschool - 5th grade-Various Teachers 
	 Youth-Pastor Mason Sebian 

Other opportunities to connect & learn 

Awana:  	 Age 3-Grade 6, Thursdays at 6:00pm 
	 at MPWC 

Youth:  	 Grades 6-12: 2nd & 4th Sundays 
	 (watch announcements in bulletin for other details) 
	 at MPWC 

Best Years Ministries: 	 Age 55+: various events 
	 (watch announcements in bulletin for details)

Next Week-New Series 

Grieving With God: 
Our Response To Brokenness 

"Oh The Depths!" 
Lamentations 1:22 NIV

Mount Pisgah  
Wesleyan Church 

A place to be loved, known, & cared for 

www.mpwesleyan.org 
Like us on Facebook! 

www.facebook.com/mpwesleyan 
Find us on YouTube! 

www.youtube.com/@mpwesleyan 

Rev. Jeff Falke 
Lead Pastor 

jfalke@mpwesleyan.org 
570.637.8869 

Rev. R. Mason Sebian 
Children & Youth Pastor 
msebian@mpwesleyan.org 

Sunday School - 10am 
Worship Service - 11am 

Office:  570.596.4003

mailto:jfalke@mpwesleyan.org


   

Birthdays & Anniversary 

January      
               24-Randy & Michelle Vargason

               28-Jim Gore

               29-Amy Falke

               29-Shelby Fay

               29-Simon Beeman

February 
                 5-Alex & Jonathan Ayres (twins)

                 9-Judy VanDyke

               10-Bentley Stokes

               11-Logan Kelly

               12-Linda Potter

               17-Karen Ockasi

               17-Jessie Sheeley

        

*To suggest additions or changes to our birthday  
& anniversary list please email bulletin@mpwesleyan.org

Please send in your announcements for this bulletin 
by Thursday each week to: bulletin@mpwesleyan.org

Mt. Pisgah Wesleyan  
A Place to Be! 

Be Welcome!  
Be our guest and consider being part of the 
family. We approach the culture with the same 
welcoming attitude that Jesus has with us. 

Believe!  
Mt. Pisgah is a great place to learn about the 
God of the Bible and what it means to follow 
Jesus Christ. We offer Sunday School Classes 
and small groups for all ages. Our services are 
biblically grounded and spirit-led. 

Belong! 
We have many life groups and other activities 
for you to join that will help you feel like 
you’re a part of the church family. Also, 
eventually we will invite you to consider 
becoming a member of Mt. Pisgah Wesleyan. 

Become!  
Be a part of leadership at Mt. Pisgah. Teach a 
class, lead a small group, be an elder or a 
board member. Become what God is calling 
you to be. 

Be Generous! 
We believe that being generous is about more 
than giving money and/or resources away. Living 
a generous life is one that is outward-focused, 
thinking of others first, and letting God teach us 
how to be responsible with what he has given us.

This Week at a Glance 
                                                        

Tonight	 1/19 
           Ladies Evening Bible Study  
           6:00pm at Falke's (across parking lot) 

Tuesday	 1/21 
           Membership Class 
           7:00pm at the church 

Thursday                                            1/23 
           AWANA 
           5:50pm at the church 
Friday	      1/24 
           Pickleball  
           6:00pm at the church

Current Facility Reservations 

Wednesdays 6-7:30 ES Little League in Gym 
Fridays 6-8pm Pickleball in Gym 
Jan 21: Membership Class 7-9pm 
Jan 22: Reserved ESLL 5-6pm 
Jan 25: Reserved 12:30pm 
Jan 26: Youth 6-8pm 
Feb   8: Men's Breakfast 8am 
Feb   9: Super Bowl Party/Meatball Cook-Off 
Feb  16: Best Years Soup Dinner 12:45pm 
For more info or to reserve the facility, contact Lori Hoose. See 
Important Contacts for more info on the back of this bulletin.

Announcements: 
Student Gatherings 
No meeting for the teens this week. We'll be 
back to our regular schedule Jan. 26.    

Membership Class  
Pastor Jeff will be offering a membership class 
this coming Tuesday, January 21st at 7pm. 
Reach out to him if you'd like more 
information or to sign up for the class. 

Ladies Bible Study Begins 
A new evening study for the ladies begins 
Sunday, January 19th at 6pm at Falke's.  All 
ladies are welcome to join the circle. 

New Friends Luncheon 
A New Friends Luncheon is planned for next 
Sunday, January 26th, following the morning 
worship service at at Falke's. If you will be 
attending, please sign up today. 

Paddles, Prayer and Pickleball 
Anyone interested in pickleball is invited to our 
first meeting/game Friday, January 24th at 
6pm at the church. No equipment necessary. 

Men's Breakfast 
Men's Breakfast is set for Saturday, February 
8th at 8:00am. See Randy V. for more info. 

Baby Shower  
A Baby Shower for Jessi Southwick (Pastor Jeff 
& Amy's daughter), a brunch at 10:00am will 
take place at Karen Ocakasi's home February 
8th. Please reach out to her for more details. 

Super Bowl Party & Meatball Cook-Off 
February 9th we'll get together for a Super 
Bowl Party, to include a meatball cook-off. 
More details coming, but please save the date.  

Best Years Soup Dinner 
The Best Years group will host a dish-to-share 
soup dinner for group members on Sun, Feb 
16th. See Marilyn McClelland with questions. 

SAVE-THE-DATE 
District Men's Retreat: May 2-4 at Chambers 
Camp. See Randy Vargason for more details.

Sermon Discussion Questions 

1. Where in your life do you find you add 
significance to the world around you? 

2. Do you feel like you belong in Christ-  
becoming what He is calling you to be? 

3. In what ways are you going to try to 
be more generous this week?

mailto:bulletin@mpwesleyan.org
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